
 ~ Announcements  ~ 
                     Sabbath, September 23, 2017 
  
WELCOME, guests and church family, to this place of praise and prayers as we 
gather together as part of the family of our Heavenly Father.  If you are visiting, 
please be sure to introduce yourself to our Pastor and sign our guest book as 
you leave. 
PRAYER CHAIN:  Anyone needing prayer, or knowing of someone who does, can 
activate the prayer chain by calling Sharon  Roscoe at 972-1892 or Cheryl  
Witzel at 972-4927  
FELLOWSHIP LUNCH NEXT SABBATH  September 30 will be hosted  by the  
Spanish Congregation at UJA.  Church members joining the fellowship lunch 
please bring six generous servings for yourself and each person you are bringing.  

IT’S A BOY!!!  Baby Shower for Cymone Armstrong, September 24th, 2017 at 10 am, 
Community Services Center, 151 Cherry Street.  Registered at Amazon.com.  Contact Iva 
Armstrong for more information. 
MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR RAY AUSTIN:  A celebration of life for Ray Austin Sr will 
be held Sabbath afternoon at the Ukiah Seventh-day Adventist church, 4:00 pm,  
September 30th, 2017.  Please bring your favorite beverage or light refreshment for after the 
service out on the patio.  In lieu of flowers please consider a gift to the Worthy Student Fund 
c/o Ukiah Seventh-day Adventist Church, 1390 Laurel Avenue, Ukiah, CA 95482 
BOB & LOUISE KIRBY: This message is to let you know that after 49 years at the Ukiah 
SDA Church Bob & Louise Kirby are moving to Hidden Valley Lake.  They are relocating 
to be closer to family.  Their address is as follows:  Bob & Louise Kirby, 19635 Old Creek 
Road, Hidden Valley Lake, CA  95467.  Bob and Louise will be here on October 7 for a 
moment of recognition for their long and faithful service and a celebratory cake will be at the 
all church potluck that day. 
NO. CAL CHRISTIAN WOMEN’S RETREAT: at Leoni Meadows Retreat Center for 
two weekends, October 6—8 and October 13-15, 2017.  Forms are on the bulletin board. 
FROZEN FRUIT:  Our quick frozen fruit sale begins Sept 1 to Sept 28, 2017.  For delivery 
in late October/November.  Your Contacts:  UJA—Donna Anderson 462-6350, UVMC em-
ployees—Laura Winkle 467-0770, Deb Attaway—490-7478 or 462-4260, Shirley Guthrie—
391-3183 or 462-1341.  Bethel Farms of Boring, Oregon, gives $3.00 credit for every 14# 
box.  We donate to UJA.  Thank  you for your help. (9/2,9/16/23/30) 
IN PREPARATION FOR THE AMEN HEALTH CLINIC we are doing health        
presentations for our Church family and community friends, please plan to attend.  Starting 
Sabbath, August 5 at 2 p.m. following the potluck at UJA, our first series will begin with:  
“Media on the Brain”, a must see for all, especially for parents. 
AMEN Shirts will be ordered on August 28.  Call Gary or Ester Ballard  at 462-9028 or 
Gary’s cell at 695-0432 if you have not given them your size. 
AMEN HEALTH CLINIC:  Please  become acquainted with this project planned for  
October 17-20.  We need all kinds of help including physical help setting up on the 17th and 
taking down on the afternoon of the 20th.  This is a great mission project without  
leaving town.  Sign-up @ ukiahsda.com and select AMEN or call 707-695-0432. 
TOYS NEEDED:  A few toys for the children we will be babysitting at the AMEN clinic. 
They need to be clean, durable and willing to parted with if necessary.  May be hard to return 
in same condition. Contact Ester Ballard or Deb Attaway. 
MUCH NEEDED HELP @ AMEN CLINIC:  Kitchen/Cooking Meals, Dentists and Den-
tal Asst & Hygienists, Dental TX areas, Sound Engineers, Child Care and Plant Maint. 
SHIRLEY GUTHRIE is recuperating nicely from her shoulder surgery.  She is at the Ukiah 
Rehab Center and may be able to return home this weekend depending on arrangements. 
 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS:  If you have items that you would like announced in 
the bulletin please send them to the office IN WRITING by noon on Tuesdays . Email will 
be fine.  So many requests come in that I need to have them submitted in writing, with the 
written content being what you want printed.  Thank you so much. 

 

~ Outdoor Church Service~ 
 
 

                            Sabbath, September 23, 2017  
 

Lake Mendocino  -  Pomo A 
   

“Casting Your Net With Jesus” 
 

9:30 am 
 

Adult Sabbath School:                                              Mike Wilson      
10:00 am 

Welcome:                                                      Pastor Eric Williams 
 
Song Service:                                   Praise Team, K— 8 Students 
 
Special Feature:                                                       Eric Stubbert 
                    
                        Skits from KG, Primary, Jets, Youth 
 
Announcements:                                          Pastor Eric Williams  
 
Worship in Song:                                                       Praise Team   
  
Prayer:                                                                       Mike Wilson    
 
Offering:                                                                  Eric Stubbert                             
                     Northern CA Conference Education              
                                       
Scripture Reading:             Bob Tandy                        
                                                                                  
Special Music:                                                                     Choir  
 
Sermon:                                                         Pastor Eric Williams 
                                 
                                 “Casting Your Net?“ 
 
Benediction:                                                  Pastor Eric Williams 
 
  
  
 


